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oq%# UNITED STATES

E 'Y'> w h NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
.-Q :. C WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

3 .fnd 'lt

%' %...../ August 3, 1979

Docket fios. 50-254
and 50-265

P

Mr. Cordell Reed
Assistant Vice President

- Commonwealth Edison Company
' P. O. Box 767,

''
Chicago, Illinois 60690

Dear Mr. Reed:

We have reviewed the Safeguards Contingency Plan for the Quad Cities t;uclear
Station submitted by your letter dated March 23, 1979.

The enclosed report describes changes necessary to make your plan acceptable.
The changes to your Plan should be submitted within 45 days from the date of
receipt of this letter.

The enclosed document is considered proprietary information and is being
withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR Section 2.790.

Si ncerely,

/ _

'

a 01 Chief
Operating Reactirs Branch #3
Division of Ope ating Reactors

Ecnlosure:
Conmonwealth Edison Company

Contingency Plans Review

cc w/o enclosure:
See next page
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Mr. Cordell Reed
Commonwealth Edison Company 2 -

cc:

Mr. D. R. Stichnoth
President
Iowa-Illinois Gas and

Electric Company
206 East Second Avenue
Davenport, Iowa 52801

Mr. John W. Rowe
Isham, Lincoln & Beale - __

Counselors at Law
One First National Plaza, 42nd Floor
Chicago, Illinois 60603

Mr. Nick Kalivianakas
Plant Superintendent
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
22710 - 206th Avenue - North
Cordova, Illinois 61242

Anthony Z. Roisman
Natural Resources Defense Council
917 15th Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20005

Moline Public Library
504 - 17th Street
Moline, Illinois 61265

Susan N. Sekuler
Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Control Division
188 W. Randolph Street
Suite 2315
Chicago, Illinois 60601
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